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Greetings Advanced Standing in Finance Students,
 
As summer registration approaches next week, we want to ensure that you’re fully prepared for registration. There seems to be some confusion regarding your summer courses, and we’d like to clarify everything before the registration period begins.

First and foremost, you should have received the ASF Juniors: FI 751 Registration (Summer 2025) form on March 3, 2025, along with several reminders since then to confirm your registration for FI 751. If you haven’t completed the form yet, please do so by the end of the day TODAY. This will allow the Registrar’s Office to register you for this course, as students do not have graduate-level access to register themselves during the summer semester. If you have already completed the form, there is no need to reply to confirm.

Here are some important details to keep in mind:
· The Registrar's Office will handle your registration for summer course sections, as you will not have graduate access to register yourself. Please note that you may not be placed in your top-ranked course section selection, depending on availability.
· FI 751 – International Finance Management is a one-week in-person intensive course and cannot be taken online or via Zoom. It will be held from May 12 to May 16, 2025, from 9 AM to 5 PM.
· If you have already taken FI 351, you will not be registered for FI 751, as these courses are equivalent (undergraduate and graduate level). Instead, you will need to select another FI elective. Please consult with an academic advisor and Program Director Florin to determine the appropriate alternative course. Please view the graduate course listings in Workday.
· If you are a Finance and Technology major, you should be taking FI 730 – Management of Financial Institutions, a one-week in-person intensive course, held from May 12 to May 16, 2025, from 9 AM to 5 PM.
· If this is not your summer junior semester, you will not be registered for summer courses despite completing the form.
· You must initiate your internship application with the Finance Internship Coordinator, Claude Cichetti, for our office to register you for the internship course FI 701.
· If you plan to take another Finance course this summer aside from FI 701 and FI 751, you must obtain approval from Florin Morosan. Once approved, please forward the approval to @Degrave, Cindy and @Zheng, Emma so they are aware of your registration and can make any necessary adjustments to your registration and/or degree audit.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out.
 
Regards,
Office of the Registrar 
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